
Marguerite McLean l003Y8 -t-f 
From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: 
To: Jeff Bates 
cc: Catherine Potts; Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 100348 

Monday, October 11, 2010 9:56AM 

Per this e-mail, I have changed "Fibernet" to "FiberNet" in the docket title. 
Thanks for catching that ! 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Wednesday, October 06,401 0 7:34 A M  
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Catherine Potts 
Subject: FW: Docket No. 100348 

Marguerite, if Cathi is out of the office today, please follow-up on Jeff's docket title 
revision below. Thank you. 

Dorothy Menasco 
Chief Deputy Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
4540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Tue 10/5/2010 11 :e4 AM 
To: Catherine Potts 
Cc: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: Docket No. 100348 

Cathi, please change "FiberNet" to "FiberNet" in the docket title so that it matches the 
name as reflected in MCD for TX603. 

Thomas J. (Jeff) Bates 
Research Associate 
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Division of Regulatory Analysis 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Voice: 850-41 3-6538 
Fax: 850-413-6539 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to 
or from state officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and will 
be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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